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Advisory - Students Behavior in the Campus

December 2022

To: The UG/PG students and PhD scholars of Coimbatore Campus

It is the responsibility of every member of the Amrita fraternity to uphold the foundational values

and culture of the University. Maintaining respectable distance and professionalism among

individuals of opposite gender is a culture the University expects from everyone.

Students have been found to indulge in unacceptable behavior (close physical proximity) while

sitting as pairs on the pathways, staircases and in areas with less lighting of the campus. This creates

an embarrassing situation for other students, faculty, staff members, visitors and parents. Such

unacceptable behavior will not be tolerated in the campus.

Friendship can be maintained without the need for close physical proximity. In spite of repeated

instructions, students of opposite gender have been found in unacceptably close physical proximity.

Strict and suitable action will be initiated through"the Deans/Principals of the schools against

students indulging in such unacceptable behavior. lt may be noted that parents willbe called to the

campus on short notice to deal with repeated violation by a student.

The respective office bearers and student members of the various clubs will be collectively

responsible for good conduct, decent working environment and healthy junior-senior interaction

among the student community in the campus.

All Faculty / Staff / Security personnel of the Amrita Vishwa Vidyapeetham, Coimbatore campus

have complete authority to question such unacceptable behavior, confiscate the lD cards and report

to competent authorities for suitable action.

J^*- q6^ v'-t'
Dr. Sasangan Ramanathan

Dean - Faculty of Engineering


